
 
 

 

 

CirNo40/AJS/AY2021-22/APRIL      20th April 2022 

                               
   

Subject: KG Open House 

 

Dear Valued Parents,  

Warm Greetings! 

We sincerely hope that you and your family members are keeping well. 

To provide an opportunity to meet the class teachers a virtual parent-teacher conference is 

organized and the details are as mentioned below. 

• Virtual Parent-Teacher Conference through MS Teams. 

 Day, Date, and Time: Thursday, 21st April 2022 between 9:00 am – 10:00 am 

 Day, Date, and Time: Friday, 22nd April 2022 between 9:00 am – 10:00 am 

 

The schedule for the meeting is attached with the mail and you will be called by the respective 

class teachers at the time allotted. 

Kindly note that on Friday, 22nd April 2022 and 29th April 2022 will be distance learning for 

kindergarten. All the students are requested to attend online classes through MS teams. 

Timings for distance Learning class:10.00 am-11.30 am.     

As always, we express our sincere thanks for your understanding and cooperation as we move 

ahead in these difficult times. 

 

Best Wishes, 

KG Department 

 

 

 

  


